
September 17th  

Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

Thank you for a great start to the school year. Your flexibility and willingness to support all of our 

students is more than appreciated. You have done an amazing job ensuring that our children are 

engaged in the learning process. The teachers and students have had such positive attitudes as we 

worked through the challenges. Great job to all our teachers, families, and students. After all, Leopards 

Stick Together.  

We have completed nine instructional days in our Virtual Learning experience. The teachers have 

enjoyed meeting their students and engaging with them on a daily basis. As with everything during this 

era of COVID -19 flexibility is key. The teachers and I meet regularly to share feedback on how the year is 

progressing. I have received a few emails as it relates to Virtual Learning from families. I am asking for 

more constructive feedback from you, our families. Please click on the link below to share positives 

experiences as well as challenges/concerns that you may be feeling. This data will be reviewed and 

considered in making adjustments with Virtual Learning moving forward. Data will be shared with our 

building leaders.   Please complete the brief survey by Sunday, September 20th at 5:00 p.m.  

Virtual Learning Parent Feedback Larchmont Elementary – https://forms.gle/ss32agJYLbAc2mpJ9  

Again, thank you for all of your support and flexibility as we continue with teaching and learning here at 

Larchmont. Have a great evening and stay safe.  

Dr. Peterson  
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